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Pennsylvania Power 8 Light Company
Two North Ninth Street~Allentown, PA 18101-1179 ~ 215/774-5151

Robert G. Byram
Senior Vice President-Nuc/eer
21 5/774-7502

JAN 07 1994

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. C. L. Miller, Project Director
Project Directorate I-2
Division of Reactor Projects
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUSQUEHANNA STEAM ELECTRIC STATION
CORRECTION TO PROPOSED AMENDMENT
NO. 117 TO LICENSE NO. NPF-22
PLA-4073 FILES A17-2/R41-2 Docket No. 50-388

Reference: PLA-4055, G.T. Jones to C.L. Miller, "Proposed Amendment No. 117 to License No.
NPF-22: Power Uprate with Increased Flow," dated November 24, 1993.

Dear Mr. Miller:

The purpose of this letter is to document correction of a typographical error in the referenced
proposed amendment at the request of Mr. M. Razzaque ofNRR/SRXB. Please be advised that
on page 35 of the reference, the maximum fuel cladding temperature limit specified should be
2200'F, not 220'F. This is consistent with the criteria in NUREG-0460.

Very truly yours,

R. Byram

CC: NRC Document Control Desk (original)
NRC Region I
Mr. G. S. Barber, NRC Sr. Resident Inspector - SSES
Mr. R. J. Clark, NRC Sr. Project Manager - Rockville
Mr. M. M. Razzaque, NRR/SRXB - Rockville
Mr. W. P. Dornsife, PA DER/BRP
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